
 

 

 

 
 

 Report of Elected Member Development Steering Group   
Thursday 3 October   2019 

  
 
 

Report of Elected Member Development Steering Group of Mid Ulster District Council held on 3 October   2019 at 6.00pm in the Council Offices, 

Magherafelt  

 

Attendees Members: Councillors Buchanan, Doris, Elattar, Gildernew, McGinley  

 Officers:    E Forde, Member Support Officer,  

 

Apologies Cllrs Ashton, McKinney 

P Moffett, Head of Democratic Services 

  S McAleer Corporate Training & Development Manager 

 

 

AGENDA  MATTERS AGREED ACTIONS & RESPONSIBILITY 
 

 

1.0 Elected Member Development Reports February 2019 and  September 2019 
 

 

 
 

Members noted reports  
 

2.0 Update report on NILGA Regional Elected Member Development Working Group  

 
 

 
Members noted report and discussed on completion of Charter progressing to Charter Plus.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

 
 

3.0 Progress Report  

 
 
 

 

• Members noted update on training opportunities; 

• Members noted that report on ICT budget would be brought to November Policy & 
Resources; 

• That NILGA be offered the opportunity to host the Leadership Programme Classes in MUDC 
premises 

• In response to questions Members were advised that coats or fleeces, diaries would be 
available to Members. 

• In response to questions Members noted diaries would be available.  

 
 
 
 
Member Support Officer 
 
 
 



 

4 Member Personal Development Plans  

 • TNA  to be raised at Policy & Resources that Saturday training opportunities is added to the 
options for training times. 

• TNA to be issued after Council meeting 24 October 2019.  To be completed by 30 November 
2019.  

 

Member Support Officer 
 
Member Support Officer 
Corporate Training & 
Development Manager 
 

5 Training Opportunities  

 • Members agreed to initiate 1-2-1 (New Committee Member -Committee Chair/Director) to allow 
newly appointed Committee Members to meet with Committee Chair’s to gain an insight into 
aims and objectives of the work of the committee. 

• Members discussed the possibility of team building opportunities across parties. 

Head of Democratic Services 
Member Support Officer  
 

Meeting concluded at 6.40pm 

 


